
MEETING NOTICE: 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Darien 
Park District has cancelled the 

Committee Meeting for  
Monday, February 26th 

 
 

The next Committee Meeting will be 
on Monday, March 11, 2024 at 6pm, 

followed by the Regular Board 
Meeting at Darien Park District 

Community Center, 7301 Fairview 
Ave.   


